
From: LeBombard, Josh
To: Nicholas Green
Subject: RE: Staff Reports for Code Amendments [IWOV-pdx.FID4468764]
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 8:07:16 AM

Nick,
Good talking with you yesterday. This message is simply to confirm that we have reviewed the
proposals (Local Files AMD-20-10 & 11; DLCD File 009-20 & 010-20) and do not have any comments.

Furthermore, we can confirm that your notices were received on October 8th, 41 days in advance of
the hearing, which complies with the 35-day noticing requirements in Oregon Administrative Rule
660-018-0020 (copied below) and Oregon Revised Statute 197.610.
 
Cheers,
Josh
 

660-018-0020
Notice of a Proposed Change to a Comprehensive Plan or Land Use Regulation

(1) Before a local government adopts a change to an acknowledged comprehensive
plan or a land use regulation, unless circumstances described in OAR 660-018-0022
apply, the local government shall submit the proposed change to the department,
including the information described in section (2) of this rule. The local government
must submit the proposed change to the director at the department’s Salem office at
least 35 days before holding the first evidentiary hearing on adoption of the proposed
change.

 
 

Josh LeBombard
Southern Oregon Regional Representative | Community Services Division
Pronouns: He/Him/His
Cell: 541-414-7932 | Main: 503-373-0050
josh.lebombard@state.or.us | www.oregon.gov/LCD

 

 
 

From: Nicholas Green [mailto:greenn@grantcounty-or.gov] 
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 4:18 PM
To: LeBombard, Josh <jlebombard@dlcd.state.or.us>
Subject: FW: Staff Reports for Code Amendments [IWOV-pdx.FID4468764]
 
Josh –
 
See below. If you can send me your email by 4 PM tomorrow, I will include it in my supplemental
staff report.
 
Nice talking today,
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